
From: MENZA Candice * PUC
To: MENZA Candice * PUC
Subject: FW: PGE RFP UM- 2166
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 4:02:37 PM

 
 

From: Mike McArthur <mwm@community-renewables.org> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 1:22 PM
To: PUC PUC.PublicComments * PUC <PUC.PUBLICCOMMENTS@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: PGE RFP UM- 2166
 
November 29, 2021
Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC)
Chair Megan Decker;
Commissioner Mark Thompson; 
Commissioner Letha Tawney;
Staff;
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 Salem, Oregon 97301
Attention: Filing Center 201 High Street, Suite 100 Post Office Box 1088 Salem, OR 97308-1088
Re: UM 2166 Comments on PGE’s RFP Process and Criteria
Dear Commissioners: 
The Community Renewable Energy Association, representing local governments and small
scale renewable energy developers substantially supports the comments of OSSIA, NIPPC and
NewSun. In particular we find a lack of adherence to the policy provisions of HB 2021 for
consideration of procurement of projects that:
 
 "provide additional direct benefits to communities in this state…”.
 
We apologize for the lateness of these comments and not providing a timely formal filing.
 
-mwm
Mike McArthur
Executive Director
Community Renewable Energy Association
mwm@community-renewables.org
541 980 2089
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